
In Year 3, we celebrated Safer Internet Day by looking at how to stay safe

online. We gathered together to introduce the day with an assembly from Mr

Gouldbourne discussing the theme.

In our classes, we considered what to do if something upset us online and will

remember to stop, close and tell. We made posters to share our learning with

others. We learnt a lot about a very important issue.


